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 --------------------------------MEDIA ALERT-------------------------------- 
 
 
WYLIE, TX (July 17, 2006) – The Wylie View, an Internet community message board, 
announced today that it is becoming a Limited Liability Corporation, WylieView.com 
LLC. The new board of directors comprised of 11 Wylie View users offers a diverse 
leadership that will only improve the message board as a whole. 
 
The Wylie View was founded by Alicia White in October 1998 providing an electronic 
venue to the community to express opinions and to share ideas to shape the community. 
Growing over the years, the website is now host to almost 1800 registered users in which 
people search for information ranging from finding a dentist to lawn care as well as 
keeping users informed of new city ordinances and city-wide events. 
 
“I am very excited to see The Wylie View take on new leadership. Wylie View offers so 
much to the community as it is now with useful information and it will be interesting to 
see it grow to its full potential,” said Mrs. White. 
 
The Wylie View has been beneficial in raising funds for Wylie View users in need as 
well as providing items to Katrina victims in last year’s city-wide efforts. “I hope to see 
more of this community service under the new leadership,” said Mrs. White. 
“WylieView.com will continue to be a beneficial member to the community and the LLC 
will strengthen WylieView.com’s commitment to serving Wylie and the surrounding 
areas.” 
 
To take part in WylieView.com, simply log on at: www.wylieview.com and register. 
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